
 
PETER CHRISTENSEN HEALTH CENTER 

For Immediate Release – June 20, 2024 
 
 

 
We are continuing to focus efforts on recovery in the aftermath of the recent cybersecurity 
incident. We are moving closer to full restoration of services, and have regained use of the 
PCHC phone system.  Individuals needing assistance may once again call PCHC at our 
regular number, 715-588-3371. 
 
Previous information released indicated a series of cellular phone numbers to reach PCHC 
departments and staff. While those numbers will continue to work during this transition 
phase, the cellular numbers will no longer be available after June 28, 2024.  
 
Other phone numbers back in usage include: 
 

PCHC Pharmacy: 715-588-2131 
Family Resource Center: 715-588-1511 

 
 
Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your patience and understanding at this 
difficult time.  We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by this unforeseen 
cyber security incident. Please know that we are doing everything we can to ensure that 
full health care services are resumed as quickly as possible. We will continue to update 
you. 


